
William P. Cox 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company  
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420  
(561) 304-5662 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

 
 

November 14, 2018 
 
 

STAFF’S THIRD DATA REQUEST 
 

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING- 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk  
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 
Re: Docket No. 20180155-EI - Petition for approval of regulatory assets related to the 

retirements of Lauderdale Units 4 and 5 and Martin Units 1 and 2, by Florida Power & 
Light Company 

 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

 
Please find enclosed for filing a copy of Florida Power & Light Company’s (“FPL”) 

responses to Staff’s Third Data Request in the above mentioned docket. 
 

Thank you for your assistance.  Please contact me should you or your staff have any 
questions regarding this filing. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

s/ William P. Cox   
 

William P. Cox 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Bar No. 0093531 

 
WPC/msw  
Enclosures 
 
cc: Kurt M. Schrader, Office of the General Counsel 
 Jennifer Crawford, Office of the General Counsel 

 



 
 
 

 
 
  

QUESTION:   
As reflected in the petition, the estimated retirement date for Lauderdale Units 4 & 5 was 
October 1, 2018. Were these units retired on this date? If not, please explain why and provide the 
current estimated retirement date. 
 
 
RESPONSE:  
In its petition, FPL’s initial estimated retirement date for Lauderdale Units 4 & 5 was October 1, 
2018. To ensure sufficient reliability for the FPL system, FPL currently estimates that these units 
will be retired on or about December 31, 2018.    
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QUESTION:   
As reflected in the petition, the estimated retirement date for Martin Units 1 & 2 is December 1, 
2018. Does FPL still expect to retire these units on this date? If not, please explain why and 
provide the current estimated retirement date. 
 
 
RESPONSE:  
In its petition, FPL’s initial estimated retirement date for Martin Units 1 & 2 was December 1, 
2018. To ensure sufficient reliability for the FPL system, FPL currently estimates that these units 
will be retired on or about December 31, 2018.  
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